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I am writing to remind all authorities concerned in the road changes between Carland
Cross and Chiverton Crossroads that I, as joint owner of Nancarrow Farm, have not
changed my position concerning the planned route. The southern version of this route hits
the farm and hamlet of Marazanvose much harder than the northern version would. Both
livelihoods and living conditions will be sorely hit by the choose currently preferred,
which appears to be much less the case for the northern route.

For these reasons the latter should definitely be preferred.

Yours sincerely,

 Robert Mewton




